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Thursday 18 May 2017
Dear Parents

This week in Literacy, we will be continuing with our theme of quest stories and continuing our learning of how to use apostrophes and paragraphs in our writing. We will be reviewing blending and recognizing letter sounds, and basic sentence structure. 
As we are continuing with our assessments, there will be no spelling words sent home. 

In Numeracy, students will be revisiting division in preparation for their upcoming assessments. Students will be learning how to divide groups of numbers and notate them correctly using the ÷ sign. Please remember to access your Online Abacus Home Learning to support the learning students undertake in class.

In IPC, we will be continuing our exploration of toys from the past. We will be looking more closely at teddy bears and the history of bears. We will also be revising for our IPC assessment that will take place on Thursday.

This week in Science, we will revise the topic Earth and we will also be revising how to record experiments. We have our assessment on Wednesday.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards
The Year 2 Team
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